
 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to our sales representative. 

NOTICE: STG Window Payment Updates 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Effective Friday, February 11th, 2022, STG Logistics no longer accepts payments via 
CargoSprint. Please continue using one of the following options to pay the window fees 
at our stations: 
 
 

 ePay website 
 PayCargo 
 Check 
 Credit Card 

 
 


